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12th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

PTFA 

We have been most fortunate over the past few years to have had a strong PTFA that has supported and continues to support 

our school. Bearing in mind the size of our school, the amount of events that the PTFA have organised and the funds that they 

have raised with the parents’ support is nothing short of phenomenal.  Below is a list to give you a flavour of what the PTFA have 

been involved in and what they contribute to: 

• School discos 

• Christmas Fair 

• Summer Gala 

• Christmas Gift sale 

• Mothers’ Day gift sale  

• Fathers’ Day gift sale 

• Various food/bake sales 

• Non-uniform days 

• Provide refreshments at school events  

• Supporting the rewards system by buying items for the school shop 

• Supporting the children’s wider reading by purchasing books for the school and class libraries 

• Contributing to the Y6 leavers’ trip, gifts and hooded tops 

• Purchase playground equipment 

• Purchase other resources for curriculum and learning support at various times over the year 

• Purchase starter packs for each year’s new Reception intake 

As with any group of volunteers, members can find it difficult to commit long term and so at times the membership of the PTFA 

can change. We are currently in a position that new members are urgently required in order for the PTFA to continue to offer the 

wonderful range of activities and support that it currently does. Without people joining the team, it is likely that many of the 

activities would have to be dropped from the calendar and it could even mean that the PTFA may cease to exist. We are 

desperate for this not to happen! 

If you feel that you would like to contribute to this worthy part of our school community that benefits every single child, do not 

hesitate to get in touch with either myself or Miss Stringer. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chipperfield  

Head of School 
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